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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Barber, Simon [sbarber@burnsmcd.com]
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2010 5:18 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: 1708 Wood Street RO0000039
Attachments: Table 3 - Groundwater Summary.XLS

Good afternoon Paresh,  
 
Thanks for the return call the other evening.   
Quick recap for the reasoning of my call: 
 
Was calling to get an update of our No Further Action request and proposed sampling frequency schedule, and wanting to 
make sure we stay in compliance until a decision on our NFA request is considered.  
 
In response to your August 13, 2009 Letter, asking for a sampling plan to be proposed, we recommended after sampling 
the Fourth Quarter 2009, if results were non-detect, the Site be consider for no further action; as the site has been non-
detect for four consecutive quarters.  
 
I have attached the historical analytical table from the report.  
 
If you need me to send you a copy of the request, feel free to ask.   
 
Thanks again, 
 
Simon  
 
  
 
 


